
Dear Chair Rosenbaum and Members of the Senate Rules Committee, 

We urge a NO vote on SB 99. 

Reasons: 

1. It would cause massive confusion when dealing with people in other states.  

2. The extra hour of daylight is highly desirable. It promotes evening activities for families and 

more time for working people to play outside with their pets. 

We have horses and greatly appreciate an extra hour of daylight to work with them during the 

spring and summer outdoors. 

Note: We are also against SB 690. We are constituents of Sen. Boquist. 

 

Roger Kaye & Aileen Kaye 

503-743-4567 

rkaye2@gmail.com  
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